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IRS Winter Storm Closures 

  

We have received notification from the IRS that due to inclement weather across the 
country, the Austin Service Center continues to remain closed as of today,  

Monday 22, 2021. 
  

Processing times will be impacted by these closures. 
Since our userbase is continually growing, please make sure 
everyone on your processing team is informed of this service 

announcement. 
  

We will provide updates as further decisions are made regarding 
Service Center closures. 

  
You may also access this information directly from the IRS website under IVES 

Program e-News & Updates: 
 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USIRS/bulletins/2c2e427 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us: 

support@advanceddata.com 
 
 

Thank you for trusting us with your business! 
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